Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue lane reduction

From: chris schoufour

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 12:12 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue lane reduction

Hello Clerk

I am very concerned about the planned reduction in traffic lanes on Aberdeen Avenue between Queen and Dundurn. I live on Homewood and believe this reduction will drive traffic onto my street as it is the only other street besides Aberdeen from which one can turn both left and right onto Queen street. Also I moved into this area due to ease the 403 Aberdeen access provides which could be seriously hindered by turning Aberdeen into a single lane artery.

Sincerely Chris Schoufour